Southern New England Scrollers June 9 meeting notes

Ten of the usual suspects attended the meeting. The only topic of discussion was the
tour of the Nobel & Cooley Center for Historic Preservation, otherwise known as “the
drum museum”, originally scheduled for June 25 at 10AM. A few of the members were
unable to attend on that date, and suggested we look at a new date in July. In my
previous email, | apparently led some members to believe that | had cancelled the tour,
and | sincerely apologize if | have confused anyone in my attempt at communications. |
had not cancelled the schedule tour. Some of the members at the meeting would not be
able to attend a tour in July, and others are not able to go on a weekday tour because
they are working. To make a long story short, the discussion among the members
present at the meeting resulted with us keeping the originally scheduled date (June 25,
10AM) for those that could attend, and other people could go on another Sunday date
(on the 2nd and 4th Sundays of the month from 12:00 - 3:00, from May to October),
when the facility is open for public tours.

The important information you may need in order to participate in the tour on June 25, at
10AM:

Cost: $5 per person, but you are encouraged to donate more to help continue the
operation of the museum.

Address: 42 Water Street, Granville, MA.
Phone: 413-357-6321

website: www.ncchp.org

Please visit their website for additional information.
Please feel free to bring a friend and/or family member with you for the tour.
We will probably go to the Graville Scoop for lunch and ice cream after the tour.

The remaining time was spent on show & tell. | brought 3 ornaments made by
modifying existing designs. Max brought a beautiful flag plaque he made for his dentist.
Bill B. brought some very intricate ornaments. Maurille brought 2 sets of coasters, one
with wildlife and the other with mermaids. Murray brought a corian hot plate (trivet) and
a corian mermaid (inspired by Maurille). Max will post photos on the website.

We wrapped up the meeting with discussions on other things, attempted to solve all the
world’s problems, and called it a day at about 3PM.

The next meeting is August 11, 1-3PM, at the Woodcraft store in Manchester, CT. Hope
to see you there.


http://www.ncchp.org

